Richard H Sykes
7690 Hunt Lane
Fayetteville, NY 13066

October 4, 2007

Don Dennis

Statewide Roofing
Box 151 Rt. 38

Port Byron, NY 13104

Re: Letter of Endorsement

Dear Don,

Over the past seventeen years, I have restored and maintained my 6,000 sf home in
Fayetteville. From the beginning, I have relied on Statewide Roofing to take care of the
complexities of a 75 year old slate roof with copper gutters.

Your work is impeccable! You respond immediately and, unlike many contractors, you
arrive when scheduled. Your crew is extremely professional and the condition of the job
site is always as good as when they arrived.

Statewide Roofing is the best contractor I have ever used. It is a pleasure to endorse your

company.

Sincerely,

Richard H. Sykes



